Grafton Township Trustees Special Meeting Minutes
April 27th, 2021

The special meeting to discuss if the township wants to participate in the County Road Program started at 6pm.  In attendance were Trustee Homer-Miller, Trustee Weigel, Trustee Wesemeyer, Road Superintendent Bob Richards, and Fiscal Officer Amy Richards.

Discussion was had on the county chip seal program.  After discussion it was decided not to go with the county chip seal program and go out on our own to get the material we want.

Discussion was also had on the pre-level work that is needed.  Trustee Wesemeyer made a motion to do the pre-level work at a cost not to exceed the budget from 2020 which was $45,000 – it came in under budget around $38,000, second by Trustee Weigel.  Carl yes, Andy yes and Christie yes.  Motion carried.  							    20210427-01

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting adjourned at 6:45.








____________________________________	____________________________________
          Trustee Weigel, Chairperson			          Amy Richards, Fiscal Officer
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